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Comments: | support Option A because it maintains the non-motorized wild character of the Great Burn.
Snowmobiles should not be allowed in the Great Burn or Big Horn Weiths Roadless Area. Snowmobiles do have
an impact on wildlife like mountain goats, wolverines, and other high elevation alpine species. The USFS is
currently supporting the N-Clearwater travel plan that prohibits snowmobile use in the Great Burn. | find it ironic
that the same forest has developed a forest plan that undermines the travel plan. | have spent time (extensive) in
the Great Burn and to a lesser extent the Bighorn Weitas. These are very important wild places. There are plenty
of winter use areas for snowmobile in both Idaho and Montana. We do not need to expand snowmobile use
areas especially in our remote forest land that sensitive speices rely on during the winter to survive. Option A
please.



